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Comments: I have been a Swan Valley resident for 45 years. I have seen many changes to the valley, mostly

positive. I am writing in support of Holland Lake Lodge. It has been and will continue to be a very special place

for people to stay, and gather to celebrate the beauty and unique qualities of  Holland Lake. I'm a regular visitor

to the Lodge and I can see it needs major work and also some restoration. I believe  with guidance from the local

conservation and historical organizations, this can happen and we can persevere the unique Holland Lake Lodge

experience. The Forest Service will need to do a full EIS for this project. I think a 40ft buffer for the lake shore

would be appropriate. Holland Lake should be a designated "no wake lake" to preserve the quiet and the water

quality. I support all the educational and conservation proposals in this master plan for Holland Lake Lodge.

Thank you for accepting my comments on HLL proposal. Sincerely Kathy Kinzfogl 


